
 

ICFRE-LEC, Agartala conducts two days training cum workshop on 

“Bamboo Propagation and Nursery Management”  

At ICFRE-LEC, Agartala  

27th -28th June, 2023 

 

 
Indian Council of Forestry Research & Education - Livelihood Extension Centre, Agartala organized a two 

days training cum workshop programme on bamboo propagation and nursery management with financial 

support of Seven Sisters Development Assistance (SeSTA) during 27 and 28 June, 2023.   

On 1st day of training programme, after the registration of the participants, inaugural session had started 

with the welcome address of Shri Niren Das, ACTO & Training coordinator, ICFRE-LEC, Agartala 

followed by the introduction of 45 tribal women representing different SHGs in Jampuijala area. Shri Das 

briefed the objective and explained the need for the present training programme in his detail presentation in 

this area.   

During the training session, theories as well as demonstrations of the various bamboo propagation and 

nursery techniques were done in the field. The participants visited to the workshop of Meitai Bamboo 

Furniture Group, Kalibazar.  A field visit to experimental site in Lembucherra of AICRP-2 project was also 

conducted. Shri Ajay Debbarma, Scientist-B and Co-PI of the project explained the necessity of the 

management practices of bamboo cultivation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Glimpses of the Training Programme 

 

  

 

   

 

  

 

 

 



  

 

  

 

  


